Chris,

I have informally polled the (more) active participants in the NC1029 multistate project re-write. Whereas they do not feel retention of the current number is important yet from a stakeholder perspective, they think their peer scientists, both nationally and internationally, have heard "NC1029" enough in scientific meetings and other discussions that it has begun to "brand" their work.  Assuming there is no compelling administrative reason to change the project number, the group requests that the number be retained to continue the branding of their animal welfare work.

Regards,

Ernie
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